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Registration of City’s Coat of Arms and Flag 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the City apply to the Canada Heraldic Authority to register the City’s coat of 

arms and flag; and 
2. That the City Clerk’s Office lead the application process. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on March 13, 2024, 
considered a report of the City Solicitor's Office regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
March 13, 2024 report of the City Solicitor's Office 


